
Pastoral Staff 
Pastor……………….…………….Father Oscar Borda, ext. 222 
Email……………………oborda-rojas@charlestondiocese.org 
Medical Emergency Number—when you need a priest: 
……………………………………………………….843-219-0125 
In residence/CCU Chaplain ...Father David Nerbun, ext.227  
Email……………………....dnerbun@charlestondiocese.org 
Deacons……..Jeff Mevissen, Jim Hinnerschitz, and Tim Papa 
Executive Assistant………………….....Paula Loehr, ext. 221 
Director of Evangelization/Religious Education Director   
.................................................Suzanne McDonough, ext. 234 
Director of Evangelization………..…Felipe Castillo, ext. 229  

Youth Minister……………………Taylor Monahan, ext. 235 

Secretary………………..…….…...Kathy Caughey, ext. 224 

Maintenance Director…………….……..Earl Videan, ext. 232 
Director of Music…………………………….....Peggy Kamp 
Organists…………………..Wendy Shelley, Bradley Hardee 

To email staff members, use 

first initial, last name@stjamesconway.org 

Parish Office Hours: Monday - Friday 9:30am - 3:30pm 
 
Religious Education/Catecismo: Call office 
 
Infant Baptism: The Sacrament is normally celebrated during a weekend 
Liturgy.  Please call the office to register for the preparation process. 
 
Marriage: By arrangement at least six months before the proposed 
wedding. 
 
Ministry to the Sick: Call to request visitation.  Please let us know when 
loved ones are in the hospital. 
 
Bulletin Articles: Items of communal interest must be at parish office no 
later than 10:00am Monday. 

 
Columbarium: Available to all registered Catholics of the Diocese. Call the 
church office for more information 

 

St. James New Mission/Vision Statement 
 

Go and make disciples/Vayan y hagan discipulos 
 A community of joyful disciples/Una comunidad de discipulos alegres 

 

Please help us keep this updated.   Thank you.  

THE PRAYER LIST: Please pray for the physical and spiritual well-being of parishioners and friends: Suzie Gordon, Darrell Smart, 

Rebecca Trustee, Joyce Sgro, Kevin Daniels, Thomas Craddock, III (Grandson), Diane Ginn, Guy Aliotta, Billy Ray Hughes, Jr., 

Rachel Gore, Joanna Truscello, Daniel Bireley, Kathy Walsh, Nancy Arnold, Kimberly Glenn, Martha Lester, Brendan Horstman, Lynn 

Clark, Joan McLean, Javier Padilla, Marion Fallone, Richard Greff, Janette Polon-Ramirez, Ray Kilpatrick, Maggie Heverly, Kurt 

Korczyk, Maureen Florio, Rick Barraza, Judy Cheney Davis, Jessica Bechtold, John DeSalse, Margaret “Peggy” Steptoe, Christi 

Rippy, Susan McGuffin, Devin Rinaldi, Christina Powell, Anna Schwartz, Sandy Lagasse, Joe Hughes, Jayden Mejia, Pablo 

Caballero, Maria Soto, Marcella Fahey, Charles Hayes, Sonia Hayes, David Bartlewski, Carol Ring, Cheryl Scerba, Andrew Zepada, 

David Larkins, Joshua Thomas, Mary Gordon, Bob Gagne, Karen Catania, Arlene Forman, Rachel Wesselius, Rita Williams, Janice 

Smith, Marc Timms, Jan Smith, Linda Huhn, Jennifer Williams, Sylvia Dorman, Sergio Capone, Michelle Adams, Kathleen Dixon, 

Bridie Healy, Ann Rogers, Henry Mrozowski, Natalina Giordano, Douglas Ruffles, Elaine Molchan, Sean Hayes, Joe Dragovich, Ron 

and Sharon Vaccarello, Robert Long, Barbara Geschlecht, Gerald Estwick, Robert Sherer, Susan Dauch, Betty Parker, Pat Brunk, 

Gloria Cheney, June Drago, William Carine, Susan Kizer, John Rapozo, John Stewart, Lou Greco, Kathryn Czaplicki, Frank Paone, 

Amy Mackenzie, Devin Reynolds, Frank Ringkamp, Dorothy “Dottie” Winters, Jean Walters, Natashaia Magyar, Robin Wise, Kenneth 

Fraser, Rachel Burd, Erica Westerfield, Amelia Waldeck, Kennedy James Kraft, Ellen Wyers, Elizabeth Schaible, John McElfish, Pat 

Spina, Ann Nagy, George Scerba, and Barbara Hartman. 

 WHEN YOU OR A LOVED ONE IS IN THE HOSPITAL:  Would you like an Extraordinary Minister to bring communion?  Would you 

like a priest to administer the Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick?  Please call the office and let us know. 



Stay in touch with us!  
We’re using flocknote.com to help communicate more 
efficiently with our parishioners. It utilizes both email and text-all 
from one, easy place. It's the best way for you to connect with 
all of our groups and activities and in the way that you prefer to 
communicate! 
 
Visit flocknote.com/stjamesconway and create a username and 
password or text SJCC to 84576 and follow the instructions that 
will be texted to you.  
 
Next Step: Go to flocknote.com/stjamesconway to complete 
your registration. From there you can join the Flocknote lists 
(organizations) that you want to be in communication with!   
 
*If you need help registering, feel free to contact Paula 
Loehr at 843-347-5168 or ploehr@stjamesconway.org 

SAVE THE DATE Spring To Life Gala 

Thursday, March 19, 2020 
 

Place:  Hilton Myrtle Beach Resort 
10000 Beach Club Drive, Myrtle Beach SC 29572 

7:00PM to 9:00PM –Doors open at 6:30PM 
 

For more information go to https://coastlinewomescenter.org/
get-involved/charity-events/  

or contact Jeannie Smith 843-488-9971 
 

Special Guest: Rebekah Hagan  
Rebekah’s son saved by abortion reversal procedure. 

SUNDAY ADORERS NEEDED 

Some feel that their schedule is so unpredictable that they 
cannot commit to an hour of adoration every week.  People who 
are committed adorers, tell us that as they become involved in 
their weekly hour of adoration, the rest of their life becomes 
more organized and distractions go away. 

 

Join your fellow parishioners in adoring our 
Lord.  We have a great need on Sundays:  

1:00AM-2:00AM 

9:00AM-10:00AM 

10:00AM-11:00AM 

11:00AM-12:00 Noon 

12:00 Noon-1:00PM 

1:00PM-2:00PM 

 

 

Due to global concern about the rapid spread of COVID-19 (coronavirus), and influenza remaining a worry in 
many states, the Diocese of Charleston encourages the suspension of the "handshake/kiss of peace" during 
Masses. Parishes may offer to alter the exchange of peace to another gesture or acknowledgement of the Peace 
of Christ that still "expresses peace, communion, and charity." 

In addition, the distribution of the chalice(s) to the faithful should be suspended until the spread of the diseases 
has safely subsided. However, pastors may choose to lift that suspension on Holy Thursday and at the Easter 
Vigil. 

According to the Center for Disease Control, most experts believe that flu viruses spread mainly by tiny 
droplets made when people with flu either cough, sneeze or talk. These droplets can land in the mouths or 
noses of people who are nearby. Less often, a person might also get the flu by touching a surface or object that 
has flu virus on it and then touching their own mouth, nose, or possibly their eyes. The flu might be passed to 
another before a person knows he or she is sick. 

Please remind people that receiving the Precious Body is to receive the fullness of the Lord -- Body, Blood, 
Soul and Divinity. Refraining from receiving the chalice, or extending a handshake, anytime during the year 
when one is experiencing the symptoms of an illness should not be seen as disrespecting others in any way. It 
may be that a person wishes not to transfer his or her germs to others. 

RACHEL’S VINEYARD RETREATS bring spiritual healing and 

strengthening of faith to women and men who have had or 

participated in an abortion.  Join us on the journey to healing, 

peace, and reconciliation in Greenville, March 20-22, 2020.  For 

more information,  please contact 

Christy 803 554 6088, grace4healing @gmail.com or Kathy at 

803 546 6010. 


